TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL MEETING
THURSDAY, JANUARY 28, 2021

Chairman Blaine Lee called this special meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, January 28, 2021 for the purpose of reviewing RFP’s (request for proposals) for our town insurance.  Roll call found Chairman Blaine Lee, Supervisors Kevin Hoyer and Paul Degenhardt and Clerk Sara Schultz present.  Gib Wee from West Salem Insurance was the only insurance agent in attendance as Spectrum did not provide a proposal since they offer the same program as West Salem Insurance.  Our current policy is with Rural Mutual Insurance.
Comparing the two policies, we found Rural Mutual was less expensive for the same coverage.  Hoyer made a motion to keep our coverage at this time with Rural Mutual and Degenhardt supported with a second.  Motion passed.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:33 p.m. with motions made by Degenhardt and Hoyer.  
                                                                                                                     ________________________
                                                                                                                     Sara Schultz, Town Clerk
                                                                                                             
